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Top DEP Stories  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: DEP urges reviewers to ditch net metering rules 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/05/17/DEP-urges-
Pennsylvania-regulatory-review-board-to-ditch-net-metering-rules-for-solar/stories/201605170011 
 
Air  
 
WESA-FM: How Prevalent And Severe Is Asthma Among Pittsburgh Schoolchildren? 
http://wesa.fm/post/how-prevalent-and-severe-asthma-among-pittsburgh-schoolchildren 
 
Centre Daily Times: Buyers too savvy to spurn diesels 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article78001352.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: VW should be punished for major environmental crime 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article78001062.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Boiler work starts Monday 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_af239990-48c7-525e-a5bc-3959e1108b08.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Low temperatures lead A-K Valley growers to take cover 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10476699-74/frost-plants-mcdonald 
 
Conservation & Recreation  
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Students learn lessons in the garden 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/community_life/community_news/students-learn-lessons-in-the-
garden/article_ddfb2b25-3119-5a6d-9dda-31c8a80334ab.html 
 
Energy  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: With solar-powered light, Axion Power puts first product on the shelves 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/05/17/Axion-
Power-markets-first-product-to-consumers-battery-storage/stories/201605170008 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Traffic signals to be replaced with LEDs 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2016/05/16/traffic-signals-replaced-
leds/84448194/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Finance gap, environmental concerns stall Civic Arena site development 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/05/17/Finance-gap-environment-concerns-
stall-Civic-Arena-site-development/stories/201605170072 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Erie Times News: Wiley lauded for fracking proposal 
http://www.goerie.com/wileys-proposed-ban-on-fracking-ridiculous-letters-to-the-editor 
 
Erie Times News: Wiley's proposed ban on fracking 'ridiculous': Letters to the editor 
http://www.goerie.com/wileys-proposed-ban-on-fracking-ridiculous-letters-to-the-editor 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Royersford water pipes to be replaced 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/article/MP/20160516/NEWS/160519743 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: PennEast applies for water permits 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/penneast-applies-for-water-permits/article_f98d2534-1b8a-
11e6-9a1c-074aa696e5a6.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Range to acquire shale company in $4.4B deal 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/16/range-to-acquire-shale-company-in-4-4b-
deal.html 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Patience, realism needed to endure gas industry slump 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/659584/Patience--realism--needed-to-endure-gas-
industry-slump.html?nav=5004 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Range Resources to buy Memorial Resource in $4.4 billion deal 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/05/16/Range-Resources-to-buy-
Memorial-Resource-in-4-4-billion-deal-pennsylvania-pittsburgh/stories/201605160092 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh gasoline up to $2.43 a gallon 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/05/16/Pittsburgh-
gasoline-up/stories/201605160103 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Oil and gas firms consider when and how quickly to bring rigs on the ground 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/05/17/Oil-and-gas-firms-
consider-when-and-how-quickly-to-bring-rigs-on-the-ground/stories/201605100013 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Steel Nation pivots amid slump in natural gas 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10475801-74/gas-caskey-industry 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Range Resources to acquire Louisiana acres in Memorial deal 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10475302-74/range-memorial-gas 
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Radiation Protection 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Court rules against Limerick nuclear plant relicensing challenge 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20160516/court-rules-against-limerick-nuclear-plant-
relicensing-challenge 
 
Vector Management 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Volunteers help feds gather mosquitoes for Zika tests 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/659901/Volunteers-help-feds-gather-mosquitoes-
for-Zika-tests.html?nav=5011 
 
WITF: State prepares response plan for the Zika virus 
http://www.witf.org/news/2016/05/-in-this-feb-1-1.php 
 
Erie Times News: Help prevent spread of aquatic invasive species 
http://www.goerie.com/help-prevent-spread-of-aquatic-invasive-species 
 
Waste  
 
Centre Daily Times: DEP geologist answers biosolids issues at Bellefonte council meeting 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article78023677.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Biosolids, drug concerns addressed 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/587621/Biosolids---drug-concerns-
addressed.html?nav=5009 
 
Water  
 
Clearfield Progress: Cold Stream Dam dredging talks continue, details unknown 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/cold-stream-dam-dredging-talks-continue-details-
unknown/article_2a628599-37d4-518d-8386-d3834d2ebff2.html 
 
Erie Times News: Agencies join to compile, analyze Lake Erie data to stay ahead of danger 
http://www.goerie.com/agencies-join-to-compile-analyze-lake-erie-data-to-stay-ahead-of-danger 
 
Erie Times News: Buoys keep water safe for visitors 
http://www.goerie.com/buoys-keep-water-safe-for-visitors 
 
Clearfield Progress: Mahaffey Municipal Authority stresses the importance of customers completing 
income surveys 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/mahaffey-municipal-authority-stresses-the-
importance-of-customers-completing-income/article_1c702282-6c28-5176-9e5b-bbc2fd0f4fab.html 
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Miscellaneous  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Phila.School district unveils sustainability plan 
http://www.philly.com/philly/education/20160517_Phila__school_district_unveils_sustainability_plan.h
tml 
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